Dayville School Counselor Memo

Sept. 2, 2021

Dear Students and Parent/Guardian,

School has started again!!! | am excited to be back for another year working with the students
at Dayville. COVID has decided to revisit us and is still ruling how we do school. | am available
for student and families that are struggling with all that comes with COVID, including daily
challenges, emotional issues and / or a person just to talk to about life in general. | will be
working in the elementary classrooms as well as seeing youth individually with
parent/guardians’ permission.

| am available at the school number, 541-987-2412. Please feel free to contact me with any
concerns. | am scheduled to be at Dayville School every Thursday to offer support and develop
skills to reduce everyone’s stressors.

Sincerely, Sarah Welton

School Counselor

Please Sign Below and Return to the School

Child’s name

| would like my child to speak to the school counselor.

| would NOT like my child to speak to the school counselor.

Parent’s Signature/Date



